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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 2:07 PM
To: 'mary.buley@inteliquent.com'
Subject: FW: Updating the contact for Broadvox-CLEC, LLC --
Attachments: CCE09262017_0002.pdf

Good afternoon Ms. Buley,  
 
We have received your updated information and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket No. 
20140029-TP. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Mary Buley [mailto:Mary.Buley@inteliquent.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 1:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Updating the contact for Broadvox-CLEC, LLC -- 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
A paper copy of a notice from the Florida Public Service Commission (see attachment) was sent to Mr. William 
Kendall.  He no longer works for Broadvox-CLEC, LLC. The notices was from Docket No. 20140029-TP. 
 
Onvoy, LLC purchased Broadvox-CLEC, LLC on September 3rd, 2015.  Broadvox-CLEC is now a subsidiary of Onvoy.  
 
The proper regulatory contact for Broadvox-CLEC, LLC is as follows: 
Mary T. Buley 
Onvoy, LLC 
Senior Regulatory Manager 
10300 6th Ave N, 
Plymouth, MN  55441 
Email:  mary.buley@inteliquent.com 
763-230-4183 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
Sincerely, 
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Mary T. Buley  
Senior Regulatory Manager, Inteliquent 
o: 763.230.4183   Onvoy  24-hr NOC: 800-933-1224, Option 2 
10300 6th Ave N, Plymouth, MN 55441 
www.inteliquent.com e: mary.buley@inteliquent.com  

  

 
The information contained in this message, including any accompanying documents, is confidential and is intended for the 
addressee(s) only.  The unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, or alteration of this message is strictly forbidden. Please consider the 
environment before printing this page. 
 
 




